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I vehemently opposed this bill which will only further harm our city. This bill isn’t 

dealing with the root cause of our homeless crisis but is instead aimed at enabling 

unsantioned camping. Allowing people to live on our streets isn’t humane or 

compassion to either homeless individuals or to the rest of the citizens living in our 

city. 


